Emergency Services Efficiency Committee

Regular Meeting Minutes January 31, 2023
Recorded, TOB, Common Room 7:00 PM

*Minutes are not official until approved at the next regular meeting

Chairman Tanaka called the meeting to order at 7:01 PM with the following in
attendance: Chief Alex Moore W1, Chief Tom Snyder WH, President Ron Gantick
W1, President James Knight WH, Trevor Gantick, Tyler Millix, Stuart Cobb, Robert

Knight.

Present to Speak
None

CIP review and possible changes to plan

After presentation of the combined CIP plan to the CIP committee, the CIP
committee requested that the Emergency Services Efficiency Committee meet to re-
evaluate the building part of the plan. The discussion involved timing, coordinating
needs and future planning, and timing of funding. It was the consensus of the
committee that funding of building planning for Willington Hill to catch up with the
building planning of Willington 1 is essential and urgent. The planning will need to
consist of coordination between the two projects to best serve the town as efficiently
as possible. Both department buildings are nearing the end of useful life and have
serious land space restraints. The mission of the Emergency Services in town
continues to evolve and planning for foreseeable future programmatic changes need
to be accounted for.

Adjournment
At about 8pm R. Knight called for adjournment. A. Moore second.

Unanimous Aye. Motion Passed.
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